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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, congratulations
to the Malawian people on the 53rd anniversary of your country’s
independence.

The United States is pleased to partner with you to advance health,
education, agricultural development, and the empowerment of women and girls.
We look forward to the completion of your international commitments to
increase economic growth and prosperity.

Best wishes to all Malawians for peace and prosperity in the coming year.
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